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November 2023 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

The school kitchen will be cooking Christmas Dinner on Friday 22nd December 2023 and the menu for this day 
can be found overleaf. 
 
This will be the only meal choice available on this day, therefore, we need to know if your child would like a 
Christmas dinner or not.  We need to know numbers, in advance, so that the kitchen can order the correct 
quantities of food.   
 
Christmas meals for children in Years 3, 4, 5 and 6 will have to be ordered and paid for in advance.  This can be 
done via MCAS or if you prefer, the slip attached completed and returned with payment to the office. 
 
If your child is in Foundation, Years 1 and 2 you will also need to order a Christmas dinner.  This can either be 
done via MCAS or by completing the attached slip and returning to the office.  Paper copies of this letter are 
available at the office. 
 
If completing the slip please indicate the following: 
 

(a) Your child’s dinner option  
 

(b) that you enclose payment of £2.55, or have paid online 
 (online payments can be made via MCAS, in the dinners section) 

 
Or 
 

   (c) that your child is in Foundation, Years 1 and 2 or are eligible for free school meals (no 
        payment is necessary).   
 
 

Please note that you will still need to order a meal for your child even if you have paid in advance for school 
meals and/or you pay on-line.  If we do not receive an order, we will assume that your child does not want 
a Christmas meal and you will send them with a packed lunch.   
 
We would be grateful if you could complete and return the completed slip below by Monday 4th December.  
If you have not returned the slip by this deadline, we regret that a Christmas dinner cannot be ordered for 
your child.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Mrs V Pankhania  
Headteacher 
 

 
 
 

 

http://www.littlehill.leics.sch.uk/


 
 

Christmas Dinner – Friday 22nd December 2023 – Reply Slip 
 

 
 
 
Child’s Name ……………………………………………….  Class: …………… 
 
 
Please select from the following options: 
 
 
  Roast Turkey   or     Festive Vegetarian Loaf 
 
 
 I have paid online/in advance   I enclose a payment of £2.55  
 
 
 My child is in Foundation, Year 1 and 2   or  is eligible for Free School Meals 
 
 
 
 
Signed: ………………………………………………………………. Parent/Carer 
 

 
 

Please return by Monday 4th December 2023 – No orders will be 
accepted after this date 

 
(Please note you will still need to order a Christmas meal even if your child normally has 

a school dinner)  
 

 



 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


